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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of the Roseville Community Schools and 
Patton Elementary in a cooperative partnership with 

students, the home, and the community, Is “To 
educate all children of our community by ensuring 
students have the skills, experiences and knowledge 

needed, to reach their full potential.” 
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March  

4  5th Grade Sneak Peek @ EMS, 12:30 pm - 2:30 
 pm, Vision Screening Grades 1st, 3rd & 5th 

6 Vision Screening Grades 1st, 3rd & 5th 

7 SDG Meeting @7:00 pm, Spring Pictures 

9  RCSSF Dinner/Dance 

10  Daylight Savings, Spring Forward 1 hour 

13 KDG Tea in AM, Early Release @ 2:05 pm 

14  Evening Conferences, 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

15  1/2 Day dismissal @ 11:55 am, Virtual Afternoon 
 Conferences, 1:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

25-29  NO SCHOOL - SPRING BREAK 

 

April 

1  School Resumes 

3 Early Release @2:05 pm 

4  SDG Meeting @9:00 & Evening @7:00 pm 

5  1/2 Day Dismissal @11:55 am 

18  Bingo Night 

24 Early Release @2:05 pm 

Dear Parents, 
 

 

 We have an exciting month ahead of us with “March is Reading 
Month”.  Our March calendar is full of options to facilitate our 
students’ love of reading.  Our goal this month is to increase our 
students’ volume, stamina, and appreciation of reading.  We hope 
our students enjoy fully buy-in to March is Reading Month and 
participate in all of our great activities.  Details of the calendar of 
reading  events are in this newsletter. 
 
As research links the importance of attendance to student learning, 
it is important that our students attend school daily and are on 
time.  We are experiencing high absenteeism and tardiness lately.  I  
understand that this time of year illnesses float around, we ask that 
parents do their best to get students to school daily and on time. 
 
March is known to be sneaky with its weather.  Please continue to 
have students dress appropriately to go outside for recess.  We try 
to get students outside for a good dose of fresh air and play 
everyday. 
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day!!!! 
 
Mr. Komarowski 

 

 

 
   

 

Spring Picture Day is 

March 7th 

Order Packets 

Were sent home on 

Thursday,  February 

22nd 

Mr. Komarowski, Principal 
Mrs. Lisa Allen, Secretary 



Good Citizens for February, 2024 

The following students were selected by their teacher 

as Good Citizens for the month of February. On  

February 28th., these students enjoyed pizza with Mr. 

Komarowski as their reward. 

 
Kdg – Mrs. Burtwell 

Krista Briscoe & Alizay Hassan 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Bilicki 

Shamyia Croff & Olivia Simmons 

 

1st Grade - Mrs. Krupp 

Noor Alexander & A’Mira Dailey 

 

2nd Grade - Mrs. Malinchak 

Antonio Bassett & Mileena Moore 

 

3rd Grade – Mrs. McCurdy 

Romell Gaines & Jersey Yorke 

 

 4th Grade – Mrs. Spinazzola 

Laila Beavers & Zyia Croff 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Rohde 

Jermaine Mosley & Kody Smith 

 

5th Grade – Ms. Klein-Overmeer 

Liam Dressig & Kaylynn Morrow 

 

5th Grade – Mr. Houghton 

Anthony Donahue & Kamiliah Hodges 

 

Best Manners – Mrs. Jen & Ms. Tina 

Fatima Kah & Vadim Statkevych 
 
Thank you to Hungry Howie’s Pizza at 12 Mile & Utica for  

donating the pizza for our Pizza with the Principal 

 

 
 

 

As a reminder when the actual temperature and wind-

chill factors are below 10 degrees, students remain in-

doors.  Students are admitted into the building at 8:25. 

 

STUDENTS MUST WEAR HATS &  

MITTENS 

 
Due to food allergies and to decrease em-
phasis on sweets we have instituted a "no 
treats" policy for birthdays. If you would 

like to send something to school with your child to 
commemorate their birthday, please donate your 

child's favorite book or a new game to the classroom 
in lieu of food items.   Thank you for understanding. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

SAFETY OF THE MONTH 

FOR FEBRUARY: 

Rosalinda Matti 

Spelling Bee Winner 

 

 

 

The final 5th grade spelling bee was held on 

Tuesday, February 12th. The fifth grade stu-

dents all worked very hard to win the spelling 

bee. They were very nervous, but did an out-

standing  job. I thank them and  

congratulate each and every one. 

 

The winner was:  Madison Bullock 

The runner-up was:  Mustafa Hassan 

 

The winning word was “ bronze ”. 



Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 

Thursday, March 14 - 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.  

(In Person) 

 

Friday, March 15 - 1:00 to 3:30 p.m. 

(Half Day for students in am; dismissal @ 11:55 

am, virtual conferences in the afternoon) 

M-Step Testing Dates 

 

3rd, 4th & 5th grade students will be 

taking the on-line M-STEP test this 

year during April and May. This replac-

es the MEAP test. Testing dates are: 

 

5th grade:  April 8th - May 24th 

4th grade:  April 8th - May 24th 

3rd grade:  April 8th - May 24th 

 

A more detailed letter will be going 

home with students for parents shortly. 

Watch for it. 

March is Reading Month 

Classrooms will be doing lots of fun activities for 

March is Reading Month.  See the attached calendar 

for activities. 

 

March 1st -  Wear a shirt with words on it 

March 4th - Color or Design a bookmark   

March 5th - Read your favorite book outside     

March 6th -  Bookmarks due 

March 7th -  Curl up with a good book this evening 

March 8th -  Hat day, wear a hat to school 

March 11th -  Read to a family member 

March 12th -  How many pages can you read today 

March 13th -  Slip into a good book 

March 14th -  Read for 20 minutes 

March 15th -  Wear a cape, magical hat, fairy wings, 

    etc. 

March 18th -  Read to a pet or stuffed animal   

March 19th -  First day of spring  

March 20th -  Play a word game 

March 21st -  Build a fort and read with a flashlight 

March 22nd -  Bring a towel to take a carpet ride, 

  Matilda Movie 

 

SPRING BREAK 

MARCH 25TH - MARCH 29TH 
  

 




